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Dear Parent/Carer             2nd March 2023 
 
Re: Increase in cost of school dinners 
 
With effect from Monday 27th February 2023, the cost of a school dinner was increased to £2.41.  
 
As you know, the cost had only just been increased from £2.20 to £2.25 and this increase was 
implemented by school on Monday 27th February 2023. 
 
We are extremely conscious of the current financial pressures on parents and families at the 
current time and therefore, rather than increase the cost of school dinners with immediate effect, 
we will be implementing the new price on Monday 17th April 2023.  
 
Therefore, from Monday 17th April the cost of a school dinner will be £2.41 per meal. If you pay 
weekly the cost will be £12.05 per week and if you pay half termly the cost will be £67.48. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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